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 Motorists are again reminded that speed control measures and 

CCTV monitoring is in place on site with a particular focus at present 



 

on the N40 westbound approach to the Jack Lynch Tunnel where 

the new traffic lights have been installed recently. 

 

  

 

 The ground improvement works west of Structure ST05 are 

continuing – see photograph below. We hope to move to 

embankment construction in this area from January 2023.  

 

 

 

 

Ground Improvement works ongoing on the footprint of the old N40 at the 

southern side of the Dunkettle interchange Roundabout.  
 

 The piling works under the carriageway referenced in last week’s 

update have been completed under night-time working – see 



 

photograph below. These piles will ultimately support a new 

Retaining Wall, RW03, which will be constructed in this area in 2023. 

 

 

 

 

Piling works completed for Retaining Wall, RW03.  
 

 

 Bridge beams at Structure, ST08 will now be placed under night-time 

working on the nights of Tuesday 20th and Wednesday 21st 

December 2022 – see photograph below. Localised traffic diversions 

will be in place. The next beams to be placed will be at Structure, 

ST03 – details to follow in January 2023. 

 

 



 

 

Upcoming beam placement at Structure, ST08.  
 

 

 During week commencing Monday 19th December 2022, there will 

be a focus on closing up the site for the holiday period. We will be 

closing the site on Friday 23rd December 2022, and it will reopen on 

Tuesday 3rd January 2023. The site will be monitored on a daily 

basis throughout the holiday period.  

 

  

 

 The next update will be on Friday 6th January 2023.     

 

 

 
 

 

 



 

Dunkettle Live Traffic App 
 

 

 

Click on the icon above to see the benefits of the Dunkettle Live App.  

 

 

                                                                        

                                       

Dunkettle Live App: Download from Apple App store or from Google Play store  

 

 



 

 

As always, if there are any queries or comments in 

relation to these works, please contact us at:

Phone: 1800 810077 (at any 

time),  Email: roadconstruction@ccc-site.com. 

Further information on the Dunkettle Scheme can be 

accessed www.dunkettle.ie. 

Real time traffic information can be accessed via 

www.dunkettletraffic.ie or on the Dunkettle Live App 

(Apple App store and Google Play store). 

New subscribers to the newsletter can 

register: www.dunkettle.ie/newslettersignup    

 

 

 

More at www.Dunkettle.ie 

 

 

 

 

 

Your email address is on a list that we use to keep you informed on the progress on the 

N40 and Dunkettle Interchange works. 

 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list. 

  
 

 

 

 


